
HHT Committee 

From: 	 PC Committee 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, November 20, 2018 11:07 AM 

To: 	 HHT Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: HHT-43 CC 18-251 

From: Lorraine Zane <kulazane@hawaii.rr.com> 

Sent: Monday, November 19, 2018 12:58 PM 

To: PC Committee <PC.Committee@mauicounty.us> 

Cc: Lorraine Zane <kulazane@hawaii.rr.com> 

Subject: Re: HHT-43 CC 18-251 

Testimony: Having a small herd of sheep in upcountry area, I know the importance of shade and shelter for my 

animals. Any change in providing shade, or protection to any animal should be prohibited. All animals deserve to have 

protection from harsh environmental conditions. The conditions seen in just this one picture, are not acceptable. 

Lorraine C. Zane 
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Kula, HI 
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